Haggerston
Year 6 Newsletter

Welcome to the latest edition of our Year 6 Haggerston Newsletter.
This week we have more top tips to share and and a message from our
Parent Teacher Association

Hello to our new year 7 students. My name is Mrs Moran and | am
Associate Headteacher at Haggerston School. The main subject that | teach is PE and we
run a wide variety of sporting clubs that you will have the opportunity to join. One of my key
areas of focus next year will be around homework. This is a really important part of how
students make good progress in their education. It is essential that you get into good
routines when you start secondary school so that you make sure that your homework is
always completed on time and to the best of your ability. The majority of our homework is
set online and we will be supporting you in September to learn how to access this and to use
the platform to help you stay organised. We also run after school homework clubs that you
can attend to get extra support from staff. | really look forward to meeting you all on your
transition day.

_-TOP
TIPS

Top tip for starting secondary school.
Have a look at the clubs we offer once you have started with us at Haggerston. Join up and
join in and have lots of fun.




